Community Relations Committee's "CRC" Meeting Notes July 21, 2011

The CRC committee meeting was held 7-21 in the arts and crafts room, with Carol, Billie, Nancy, and Jan present. It was discussed that possibly Karen Albrecht would be joining our committee.

The June 16 meeting notes were reviewed and approved.

Unfinished Business

The annual Bellavita Hurricane/Severe Storm meeting was held July 13 in the ballroom. Dave Schwertz was the speaker for the evening. There were ten door prizes given away for \$10 Lowe's gift cards, along with a revised copy of the Hurricane/Storm Planning Guide Booklet for 2011. The CRC committee had 350 copies of this booklet printed in the amount of \$313.01.

The Neighbor to Neighbor project will need to have guidelines set forth, along with a list of suggested tasks, helpers, and a list of potential pitfalls to avoid. This project will be discussed in further detail at another meeting.

New Business

The CRC will be hosting a Saturday Health Workshop on September 24, 2011. We will need to have someone chair this project, and will discuss this in detail at our August meeting.

Our committee will conduct a meeting on July 25th at 5:00 p.m., in the arts and crafts room, with a few of our resident realtors. This meeting is in conjunction with the Strategic Plan for 2012. We will furnish refreshments for this meeting. Those realtors attending will be Kay Haggard, Diane Nicolas, Jack Kirkpatrick, Lynn Rodriquez, Cris Barrera, and Pete Zamora.

It will be decided if we want to keep the third Thursday of the month for our meeting, or change it to the second Thursday.

The next meeting date will be announced for August.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:30 a.m. Respectfully submitted, Billie Velazquez